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Registration of BIS Students’ Siblings for 2019-2020 School Year 

Registration is now open for BIS students’ siblings for the school year 2019-2020. 
We are inviting BIS parents to contact the admissions office immediately at 
22052855 or 22052800 and submit their applications before Sunday December, 
2nd, 2018 in order to initiate the registration procedures of their new children 
(siblings of current BIS students only). 
 

  

BIS Upcoming Field Trips   
December 5: Field Trip for Gr. 11 to KOC.  
 

December 6: Field Trip for Gr. 12 to Al-Sabah Al-Ahmad 
Center for Giftedness & Creativity.  

 

December 13: Field Trip for Gr. 10 to KOC. 
 

December 17: Field Trip for Gr. 5 to Cosmo-City Center.  
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Winter Bazaar at BIS  

Al-Bayan International School will be hosting a winter bazaar on Wednesday, 
December 19th, 2018. The event will be from 5:00 pm – 7:00 pm. The bazaar will have 
games and local vendors, as well as a special performance by elementary school 
students. We need your help getting local vendors! Vendors can purchase a space and 
table for just 10 KWD. They can sell food, crafts, or other items. If you or anyone you 
know is interested in taking advantage of this great opportunity, please contact 
Adrienne Barry via email at adrienne.barry@bis.edu.kw. All proceeds from this event 
will go towards students council and future events at BIS.  
           
           
           
           
           
           
           

 

Parent Diwaniya at BIS  
We cordially invite parents of students in KG 1-Grade 4 to attend “Parent Diwaniya” 
on Tuesday, December 4th at 5:30 pm – 6:30 pm. This is a chance to get information 
and share ideas about how to be sure we are setting our children up for success. It is 
important to note that research shows that the connection and collaboration 
between school and home makes a huge difference in the overall growth of students.               
For RSVP or questions please contact Ms. Suha Nassif (School Secretary),               
Email: suha.nassif@bis.edu.kw, Tel.: 22052822 Ext.: 8040.   
 

 

Book Character Day at BIS  

On book character day, students and staff 

dress up as their favorite characters from 

books they love. We had a parade around 

campus. There is so much creativity and 

obvious love of reading! 

Dates to Remember 
December 2: Deadline for parent to submit sibling 
applications.  
December 4: Parent Diwaniya in the MPR from       
5:30 pm to 6:30 pm. 
December 11: PD Day for staff, all students released at 
12:00 pm (No after school and KG clubs). 
December 19: Winter Bazaar from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm.  
 
 
 
 

 

 

Letter of the week “A” 
Our letter of this week is “A”. KG2 students had many activities 
recognize the capital and lowercase letter and the sound of the 
letter. They spent a lot of time throughout the week practicing 
writing their new letter, identify the letter and associate it with 
the sound. Children had a great week of learning in 
Kindergarten! Next week children will learn the letter “B”. 
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